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Honour Awards 
 

Congratulations to the following students who received an honour award for truthfulness.   
 
 

 Kindergarten:  Sahara Salati  Year 1: Dylan Price, Tony Fahd  Year 2:  Charlize Anjoul, Tayla Ishac 

 Year 3:  Lena Regin  Year 4:  Jonathan Joseph, Kainaz Chinoy Year 5:  Marcus Cooper 

 Year 6:       Elie Sleiman  

  This week the children will focus on the value of Tolerance   

Canteen Roster 
Week 7 

Monday 17th November Irene Kaleda 

Tuesday 18th November Volunteers Needed 

Wednesday 19th November Layla Frim 

    Katrina Cooper 

Thursday 20th November Shobha Jambagi 

Friday 21st November Volunteers Needed 

 

 

Kindergarten Transition sessions 2015 
 

Kindergarten Transition sessions  will begin next Tuesday at 
1.30pm - 2.30pm over two Tuesdays.  The children will meet 
their Year 6 buddies and enjoy a variety of activities  
focusing on school readiness.  The parents are invited to the 
hall during the hour session to enjoy a cuppa and an oppor-
tunity to mingle with other parents.  We look forward to 
sharing this experience with our new and current families.   

P & F Newsletter Issue 2-  

           Together We Grow and Rejoice 
 

It is great to see issue 2 of our P&F Newsletter out in          
circulation last week.  There were many interesting articles 
and a copy of the minutes from the last P&F meeting for all 
our community to read.  Just a reminder that the P&F has 
requested volunteers to help with our end of year events- 
Christmas Carols Night, Trivia night.  Also a great opportunity 
for a social get together on the 11th of December for the  
parent Christmas dinner at the Coolibah in Merrylands. 
 

I wish to publicly thank the P&F for the effort and              

enthusiasm they bring to Sacred Heart.  Their constant strive 

to build community and support the learning agenda of the 

school has contributed to the many successes we have had 

this year.  My deepest thanks.  

Dates for your Diary 
Week 7 

18th November Tuesday Reconciliation Year 6 
18th November Tuesday Kindy 2015 Transition 
  1.30—2.30pm 
Week 8   
25th November Tuesday Kindy 2015 –Transition 
  1.30-2.30pm 
28th November Friday Stage 1 Assembly 
 
Week 9 
3rd December Wednesday Christmas Concert  
  6.00pm-8.00pm 
5th December Friday Kindergarten Assembly 
5th December Friday Pursuit of Excellence  
  Presentation 
Week 10 
10th December Wednesday Graduation Mass 7.00pm 
 
Week 11 
16th December Tuesday End of Year Mass 
  Morning tea for parents 
17th December Wednesday Year 6 Fun Day 
17th December Wednesday Last Day for Students 
18th December Thursday Staff Development Day 
19th December Friday Staff Development Day 

 

 

The Stage One students have been doing various chores 
around the house in an effort to raise money. The money 
raised will be donated to the Catholic Mission to support 
their missionary work in Australia and around the world. 
Congratulations to the students for their efforts.  

Mission Work 

Year 2 - Our Mission Prayer 
 

Dear Holy Father, 
We pray for the sick, sad, lonely and poor people who seek 
a better future. 
 

May the money we earned go to make a difference for    
these people. Bless the children who worked so hard to 
earn money for those who most need your mercy.  
Amen. 



Page 3 

 Sacred Heart Weekly Newsletter      Term 4 Week  6                     Thursday  13th November, 2014  

 

 

 



Page 4 

Sacred Heart Weekly Newsletter    Term 4 Week 6      Thursday  13th November, 2014  

National Head Lice Awareness Month Set To Launch 1st November 

 
 

 

A new national awareness month has been unveiled to combat the spread of head lice in Aussie kids. No Nits 
November, to be held during the month of November, is an inaugural awareness campaign to help both children 
and parents fully understand head lice, while also giving parents and kids the opportunity to win a $1,000   
donation to their school library. 
 
The new initiative by Aussie family-owned company, NitWits, is part of a new, on-going educational program, to 
raise awareness and dispel any common myths about head lice among school kids and their parents. 
 
Nadine Ismiel-Nash, Head of Research and Development for NitWits and mother of two says, "No Nits November 
is a great opportunity to proactively check your child for head lice to ensure that lice are targeted early to  
minimise the chance of spread, educate yourself on head lice facts and the best forms of treatment, all while 
giving you the chance to win money for your kid's school library." 
 
With the upcoming Summer holidays, November is a great opportunity to ensure that your children don't bring 
home any extra unwanted friends these school holidays. 
 
No Nits November is a great chance to dispel any 'Lice Lies' and raise awareness about head lice in Australia.  
NitWits have identified 3 key myths that Aussies believe about head lice: 
 

Head Lice are found in dirty hair only - This is not true, head lice are found in all types of hair and are 
equally happy living in clean hair. 

 

Head Lice live in sheets, toys, clothing and anything else your child may come in contact with - You actually 
don't need to thoroughly wash any linen or clothes after there has been a head lice infestation as head lice 
rarely fall from the head and are less likely to survive away from the scalp. 

 

All children scratch when they have head lice - Less than half do actually scratch when they have Nits. 
 
Register your involvement at www.nonitsnovember.com.au to receive a head lice information guide, a colouring 
+ puzzle book and a Certificate of Participation for your child. 

 
In addition, you could win a $1,000 donation for your child's school library to be put towards purchasing more 
books! Simply upload to NitWits Facebook page, the wackiest hairstyle of your child while tagging @NitWitsKid 
Facebook page and #nonitsnovember 

NitWits All-In-One is the brand's recent innovation that delivers a quick and easy way to kill head lice AND their 
eggs without the need for rigorous combing. The unique formula contains a key active ingredient called dimethi-
cone which has shown great results in killing both head lice and their eggs quickly. With no need to repeat the 
treatment, managing head lice is now easier than ever. 
 
NitWits All-In-One is a sensitive formula that comes in an easy, no mess spray applicator. 
NitWits is available from selected pharmacies, major supermarkets and retailers around Australia. 
For more information visit www.nonitsnovember.com.au or www.nitwits.com.au 

 

 

http://a.smartmailpro.com/link/60e4ao0r4/tkdiwc004h
http://a.smartmailpro.com/link/3pemco0r4/tkdiwc004h
http://a.smartmailpro.com/link/dbjaeo0r4/tkdiwc004h
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